ATTENTION CITY OF BEEVILLE
WATER CUSTOMERS!

Disconnection Date Postponed

Due to a delay in mailing red bills, the water service disconnection
date has been postponed.

New Disconnection Date: October 28, 2024

*To avoid disconnection and a $75 disconnection fee, your payment
must be received by October 27,2024.

*If payment is made on the disconnection date, the disconnection fee
will automatically be applied to your account and cannot be waived.

*|f services are disconnected, the disconnection fee must be paid
before services are reconnected.

Questions?

Contact us at 361-358-4641 or visit beevilletx.org for more information.




